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Comments: Special Recreation Permit Fees

 

Combined with the reservation fee the cost is too high.  It makes walking in the forest feel like an elitist activity.

Reducing all the fees by at least the reservation fee would definitely make the cost more palatable. Three dollars

per person really feels like that should be the limit!

 

 

I think the half the limited reservations should be available on a more spontaneous time frame (1 week).

 

 

Lisa Fujiwara

Bend OR

 


